
Dear Rules Committee, 
 
I have been involved in several petition signature gathering efforts. 
SB761 will impede, impair the constitutional process of gathering signatures on petitions.  People like 
myself go to great lengths to dot the "i's" and cross the "t's" to diligently comply with signature 
gathering rules dictated by the Secretary of State.  SB761 will only make petition efforts more 
cumbersome on ordinary citizens who seek to hold accountable the process of good government 
accountable. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Michael Framson 
 
Medford, OR 97504 
 
 


